



" & SCORE

Welcome to a New Year of Possibilities!

As we step into the new year, it's a time for fresh starts, big goals, and renewed energy. Whether you're setting resolutions, chasing new challenges, or simply looking forward to the opportunities ahead, the start of the year brings a sense of excitement and possibility - I wish you a successful and rewarding 2025!

In 2025, we're raising the bar with a fundraising concert, competing in top-tier tournaments, welcoming new corporate sponsors, and sharing the excitement of lacrosse with even more people. We can't wait to see what this year brings, and we hope you'll join us as we make it one to remember!

SAVE THE DATE! Memorial Day - May 26th from 3 to 6pm



Join Us for a Night of Music, Community & Family Fun!

Breckenridge Brewery is hosting a FREE concert featuring *The Dirty Turkeys* to support Greater Good Lacrosse! A portion of all dining proceeds from The Farm House will go toward our scholarship fund, and with a \$25 donation, you can snag an exclusive concert T-shirt—available only on our website and unfortunately NOT sold at the concert.

Beyond great music, food, and beer, we're also putting together an online auction with some incredible, one-of-a-kind items—stay tuned!

Fun fact: Every member of The Dirty Turkeys grew up playing high-level lacrosse locally. They love what we're doing at Greater Good Lacrosse, and we couldn't be more excited to see them thriving in another passion. Thanks, guys—you ROCK! **Get all the details HERE!**



MAKE IT COUNT! with Asher and Warren

Kick off your 2025 Spring Lacrosse Season with an action-packed tune-up! Join us on **February 23rd and March 2nd** to train with two of the best players in the game—Asher Nolting (Boston Cannons) and Warren Jeffrey (Utah Archers & Colorado Mammoth). They'll lead offensive and defensive sessions, assisted by Colorado Mammoth players and guided by 2x Colorado State Champion Head Coach Matt Plitnick.

This 4-hour, two-day clinic is a must for young athletes looking to elevate their skills and prep for the upcoming spring season. Don't miss this spring season tune up! — REGISTER HERE!



5.000 MEALS IN **50** 20 DAYS!

On January 7th, we set a goal to raise enough money to pack 5,000 meals in under 50 days. We did it in just 20 days! **A HUGE THANK YOU** to the amazing generosity of our players, parents, coaches, family and friends! This was truly amazing to watch happen so fast. Let's do it again soon!

We're thrilled to support Denver Centre Impact through Lifeline Christian Mission. These meals are packed with essential nutrition and make an impact both globally and right here in our community. On March 1st, our players, parents and coaches will come together and pack 5,000+ meals and we're so excited!

Huge Thanks to Nick Huffman & Les Schwab of Highlands Ranch!

We're beyond grateful for the incredible support from Nick Huffman and Les Sc

first official corporate sponsor! Their commitment to youth sports and community involvement is truly inspiring, and we couldn't be more excited about this partnership.

If you're in need of new tires or top-notch automotive service, be sure to stop by Les Schwab of Highlands Ranch—great people supporting a great cause! **Thank you, Nick** and team!



ires Les Schwab

www.greatergoodlacrosse.org team@greatergoodlacrosse.org 425-463-5719











Follow us on Social Media